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Erwin Magbanua

From: Felix Sablan < >
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 11:29 AM
To: Erwin Magbanua
Cc: Taylor Ytuarte
Subject: Re: April 9, 2025 Cultural Arts Commission Special Meeting

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not 
open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 
PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to 
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov 

I am on business travel and will not be available to attend this changed meeting date. Thanks. Felix 
 
 

On Mar 27, 2025, at 10:06 AM, Erwin Magbanua <emagbanua@chulavistaca.gov> wrote: 

  
Hello Commissioners. 
  
Please see the attached invitation file and agenda cover sheet for the upcoming Special 
Meeting of the Cultural Arts Commission meeting on Wednesday, April 9, 2025 at the Civic 
Center Library. To view the full agenda package, go here: 
  
https://pub-chulavista.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=139ee645-a1fb-44c1-b5dd-
95eb5e678f0f&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English 
  
As per always, REPLY TO ME TO CONFIRM  YOUR ATTENDANCE. 
  
Thank you, and we will see you on April 9! 
  
  
Erwin Magbanua  
he/him 
Principal Librarian and Cultural Arts Manager 
Chula Vista Public Library 
365 F Street, Chula Vista CA 91910 
O: (619) 691-5138 | C: (619) 504-8255 
www.chulavistalibrary.com  
www.chulavistaca.gov/cvarts  
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Please note that email correspondence with the City of Chula Vista, along with attachments, may be subject to the California 
Public Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.  
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